
 

March 30, 2020 

 

Dear Sto-Rox Families: 

 

 I hope you and all of your loved ones are safe during this difficult time. This letter is to 

inform you of recent school updates as well as the Sto-Rox School District’s plan to continue 

providing education to your child during the mandated school closure. As you may be aware, 

Governor Wolf required that all schools in the Commonwealth remain closed until further notice. 

Because new information comes out daily, it is now more important than ever that we stay 

connected. The district communicates through the school websites, the Sto-Rox School District 

facebook page, robocalls, and teacher calls/emails. By now, you should have received 

communication from your child’s teacher to determine technology access in your homes.  If you 

have not been in contact with the teacher, or if you have not completed the Technology Survey, 

please go to the Sto-Rox School District site (www.srsd.k12.pa.us) to complete that survey. 

 

Since students and teachers are not permitted to gather in the buildings, the Sto-Rox 

School District is creating opportunities for students to connect with their teachers using 

technology.  It is our expectation that learning continues during the school closure.  

Beginning Monday, March 30, 2020, all teachers will be utilizing Google Classrooms for 

students to access and complete assignments.   On Friday, April 3rd, the district will mail 

home information on your child’s Confidential Student Login for Gradebook, Google and other 

platforms, how to access free internet service, as well as the 3rd quarter report card.  Please help 

us continue your child’s education by reviewing this information, making sure your child is 

logged on to Google Classroom, and working with your child to complete assignments every 

day.  If you have not received notification that your child is set up in the Google Classroom, your 

teachers will be contacting you this week to aid your family with the process. At any time, you 

may also contact your child’s school for help (412-771-3213 ext. 1000, 2000, or 3000).  

 

Teachers and administrators are working tirelessly to assist you in finding alternative 

ways to provide your child with continuous educational opportunities.  A sincere appreciation 

goes out to all Sto-Rox families, community members, students, educators, and staff for coming 

together in support during such a difficult time.   

 

 

Mr. Frank Dalmas 

Superintendent, Sto-Rox School District 

 


